Expansion of Booster Programme
Welcomed

Health Minister Robin Swann has welcomed the JCVI recommendation to extend
the COVID-19 vaccine booster to the 40-49-year-old age group.

Poots highlights the need for a Nature
Positive, low carbon future for
Northern Ireland

Environment Minister Edwin Poots MLA has visited COP26 in Glasgow on Nature
Day, which highlights the importance of nature and sustainable land use as
part of global action on climate change and a clean, green recovery.

Environment, tourism and public health
to benefit from new partnership with
National Trust — Poots

Environment Minister Edwin Poots has said a new agreement between his
department and the National Trust will benefit the environment, recreation,
tourism and public health.

£50,000 LED lighting upgrade scheme
for Twaddell Avenue

A £50,000 LED lighting upgrade scheme for Twaddell Avenue, Belfast will
commence on Monday 25 October 2021.
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Minister spells out health service
winter plans

Health Minister Robin Swann has updated the Assembly on the pressures facing
health and social care services this winter and the planning being undertaken
in preparation.
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